Extra-Curricular Committee Meeting

Wednesday, March 16, 2022

6:00 pm

Superintendent’s Office

Present: Shinall, Updyke, Johnson, Snyder, Kreiter, Robison, Sunderland, Albritton
Chairperson Johnson called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.

Snyder and Meyer were interested in the co-op and the potential of a junior high soccer program.
It is not an IESA program. There are no school-based programs around us. Would a soccer club
be something worthwhile with some games? The spring would be the best time to do it from a
youth sports (IESA) calendar. The committee would recommend to look into an intramural
program at the grade school level for next spring. It would be a volunteer opportunity.
Scheduling with JFL would also be a consideration.

Discussion was held on the co-op agreement between Brimfield and Elmwood. Numbers of
students coming from Elmwood was discussed. Pros and cons of extending the agreement were

discussed.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm
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